
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Recipient's Organization]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well.  

I am writing to inform you of my recent diagnosis of tuberculosis (TB). 

After undergoing a series of medical tests, my healthcare provider has 

confirmed that I am currently affected by this condition.  

As a result, I am following all recommended treatment protocols and 

taking necessary precautions to prevent any potential spread of the 

infection. It is important to me to ensure the health and safety of those 

around me, and I am committed to adhering to public health guidelines 

during this time.  

I appreciate your understanding and support as I navigate this situation. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free 

to reach out to me directly.  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


